
From: Nicky Magliulo  

Sent: 10 November 2022 17:29 

To: Patrick Marfleet 

Subject: Re Application 2022/2255/P 

 

Dear Patrick Marfleet 

 

 

Both my daughter and myself live at 16c Great Ormond Street and oppose the 

proposed GOSH development as it stands. We attended the drop in at GOSH 

today and were deeply unsatisfield with what was presented. 

 

 

The issues are: 

 

 

1) 30 ton lorries causing road danger, diesel particulate pollution, dust, 

disruption and reckless noise and vibration 

2) Excessive building size and A/C noise 

3) Failure to consult or engage meaningfully with the local community 

4) Risk to community children in local hospitals, schools, Coram's Fields from 

respiratory/other illnesses caused by fumes/waste/emissions 

5) Current site has outgrown hospital needs and is no longer fit for purpose 

6) Hundreds of objections unanswered 

7) Plans do not reflect original proposal 

8) Devastation of local community - Local businesses and livelihoods will be 

sincerely impacted. The area will become unrecognisable. 

 

 

I anticipate your response. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Nicola Magliulo 

 


